
 
 
 
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

From the Desk of Ms. Fellin 

September 2023 

 

​
Dear Parents, Guardians, and Students: 

It is my pleasure to welcome you to the AP Psychology Course. I hope all of you 

enjoyed your summer and are well rested. It is my goal to provide every one of my 

students with a challenging, rigorous and an enjoyable experience in the classroom as 

well as online each and every day! 

 

AP Psychology is a  demanding course and I want my students  to be well 

prepared for the AP exam and more importantly for the rigor of college. Therefore I 

humbly ask for your support to maintain those expectations by checking with your 

son/daughter periodically to make sure that his/her work is being done. Please be 

aware all my assignments are posted online throughout the year and they will be 

continually updated.  The best way to contact me is by email. I look forward to a 

positive and productive school year. Thank you for your time and cooperation.  ​
 

Respectfully, 

Ms. Fellin 

AP Psychology Teacher 

mailto:mjohnson@stjohnsprepschool.org

